
        

The overview of Maths works for this half term. 
Over the half term we shall be continuing to look at Mass, Volume and Length, Position and Movement as well as 

looking at Geometry (including angles, symmetry and the properties of shapes.) Finally we will be recapping all that 

we have learnt this year so that the children are ready for Year 5! -Where has the year gone?! 

 

This week for Maths homework the children will be looking at sorting shapes.  

We have been revising adverbial phrases. The children will be completing an adverbial 
phrase worksheet. 
 
              
 
 
 
  

Sorry the PIP sheet is so brief this week! 

 

 

Revision of key yr3/4 words. 

February 

Forwards 

Fruit 

Grammar 

Group 

Guard 

Guide 

Heard 

Heart 

Height 

Parents in Partnership 
Year 4 Homework: Week Beginning: 9.7.18 

 


